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Monday 12th October.

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’ve all had a good weekend. There’s not a great deal of new information to share with you at the moment. Everything is going as well as it can do in school. Last week we returned to our full lunch menu and most of our children are now eating lunch in the hall. Classes have been entering the hall through different doors and the tables have been set out to ensure that there is sufficient distance between classes so that bubbles are not affected. It has gone well and the children seem to be enjoying being back in there on a full menu. 

School Virtual Tour
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we are unable to show prospective parents around we are making a video tour of the school that will be put onto the school website. It’s coming along well and is nearly finished. I have included some clips of pupils and have also got a couple of clips of parents on there too. I could do with another 3 or 4 clips from parents. They only need to be about 10/15 seconds long. If you would be prepared to do this please speak to me either in the morning or after school when you see me. I could record the clip. All you would need to do is just say something positive about the school, or maybe something about the way we have managed the current situation. Thank you in advance. 

Parent’s evenings
This week we are holding our parents evenings. Sadly this can’t be done in school so all appointments are going to be done via telephone. Please make sure that you are ready to take the call at the time of your appointment and please bear in mind that we have to keep appointments strictly to time otherwise it will create issues. I have told teachers that they must stick strictly to 10 minute calls. If you feel that at the end of this there are things that you haven’t managed to discuss then there will be opportunities to arrange conversations with teachers at a later date. 


Have a good week and many thanks for your support, 



Simon Dyson
Principal
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Together we inspire, always aiming higher
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